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FROM THE EAST:  Worshipful Master, Glen Rosenburg 
Welcome Brethren, 
 We finally made it, the year is coming to an end.  I have enjoyed it a great deal, with the help of my 
great bunch of officers and many Brothers who helped.  We did some great things this year.  I am proud of 
the Brothers we raised and the work we did with other Lodges.  We had some great Schools of 
Instructions.  We had a very good year with OES and raised some money. 
 This past month we passed C.D. Barnes to the Degree of Fellow Craft, raised him and Jeff Brown to 
the Sublime Degree of Master Mason. 
 We have our name tag drive going now. 
 We had a great Pancake Breakfast, thanks to Chuck and all who helped. 
 I wish Greg and his officers the best next year.  Keep up the good work. 
  Dates to Remember: 
  August 9, Pancake Breakfast 
  August 11, Stated Meeting (My Last) 
  August 25, Installation 
 Finally Brethren, I wish you all the Best and now I ride off into the Sunset. 
W.M. 
Glen Rosenburg 

 

FROM THE WEST: Senior Warden, Greg Yoder 

Brethren: 
 As this term comes to an end I would like to compliment W. Bro. Glen Rosenburg on a good year. 
We now have many new brethren and it is my hope to continue this growth at TRL. 
 On August 25, at 6:00 pm. Installation of the new officers will be held and I would like to remind 
the officers to bring a covered dish.  R. W. Bro. Chuck Pittman will prepare the meat.  I hope you will 
invite your friends and family to this open installation. Dinner will be served following the installation.  I 
am looking forward to serving in the East and ask for your support and ideas. 

FROM THE SOUTH: Junior Warden, Ron Mixer 

Greetings Brethren from the South.  We have been very busy through the month of July with CD Barnes 
2nd & 3rd  Degrees and Jeff Brown’s 3rd Degree.  Congratulations to the both of you and thanks to the 
officers and brethren who filled in and helped make it happen.  As my term ends as Junior Warden, I want 
to say a BIG THANK Y0U to everyone who helped me make it through this year.  I really look forward to 
this next year and what it will bring for us.  I want to say thank you to Worshipful Master Glen Rosenburg 
for things he has done for the lodge this past year.  We will be having a meal on August 11 to end a very 
good year.    Brisket, rolls, cole slaw and ice cream will be served.   
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************************************************************************************** 

PLEASE MARK YOU CALENDAR FOR THE FOLLOWING EVENTS: 
 DATE    TIME    EVENT 
Tuesday, August 4   6:00 pm            Practice 
Sunday, August 9              8:00 am – 1:00 pm  Pancake Breakfast 
Tuesday, August 11   6:00 pm Eat 
     7:00 pm   Stated Meeting  

Sunday, August 16   10:00 am – 6:00 pm  Table Rock State Park 
     EAT AT 2:00 pm  Off  Hwy 165 
Tuesday, August 18   6:00 pm   Practice 
Sunday, August 23   2:00 pm   Installation Practice 
Tuesday, August 25   6:00 pm   Installation of 2015-2016 Officers 
         Dinner to follow installation   
*****************************************************************************************************  

                              PANCAKES AND MORE    

Sunday, August 9, 8:00 am-1:00 pm – Pancakes, scrambled eggs, sausage, bacon, hash browns, biscuits & gravy, orange 

juice & coffee.  Price for adults $6.00, children 12 and under $3.00.   Help is always needed and appreciated to prepare, serve, and 

clean up. Come and eat too!    

HAPPY AUGUST BIRTHDAY’S 

 

August 2 Lance White; August 3 Loren Oden; August 4 Clois Crawford, Raymond Kokita; August 5 John Spicer; August 6 Jimmy 
Dudley; August William Cornelison, Michael Kyle; August 17 Larry Craig; August 20 Terry Bible, Bill Vincent; August 22 Johnny 
Anderson, C.D. Barnes; August 23 Ryan Martin, August 24 Tom Martin; August 29 Ross Anderson 

Webpage:   Even though our Webmaster W. Bro. Keith Oxby has moved back home to 
England, he continues to post our Trestle Board, Lodge calendar and photographs.  Check 
it out – www.tablerocklodge.org  Thanks Keith  

 
43rd DISTRICT FAMILY PICNIC 

SUNDAY, AUGUST 16 

10:00 AM – 6:00 PM 

EAT AT 2:00 PM 

The annual 43rd District Family Picnic will be held at the Table Rock State Park off Hwy 
165 and is open to all members and their family.  Also, bring a friend especially if he is 
interested in becoming a Mason.  There will be BBQ hot dogs and hamburgers and all the 
trimmings, please bring a covered dish and/or dessert.  We had over 130 last year and 
know this will once again be a successful fun time together.  Volley Ball, horseshoes and 
swimming along with any game you might like to bring to add to the fun.  Our DDGM Rick 
Hutcheson will need to know if you are planning on attending by August 9th.  Please 
contact R W. Bro. Rick Hutcheson or W. Bro. Larry Dreppard with number who will be 
attending. 
****************************************************************************************** 

LOOKING AHEAD TO SEPTEMBER 
 

Grand Lodge will be held in Columbia Sunday, September 27, Monday, September 28, and Tuesday, 
September 29.  If you have not already done so, hotel reservations should be made asap. 
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